
 

 
 

 
 
 

  
 
 
 
Senator Amanda Stoker 
Chair 
Parliamentary Joint Committee on the 
Australian Commission for Law Enforcement Integrity 
Parliament House 
Canberra ACT  2600 
 
 
Dear Senator Stoker 
 
PJCACLEI - Examination of the Annual Report of the Integrity Commissioner 
2016-17 – Report error 
 
On 3 April 2019, the PJC-ACLEI tabled its report Examination of the Annual Report 
of the Integrity Commissioner 2016–17. 

  
Paragraph 2.99 and footnote 131 of the Report contains a material error which the 
Australian Commission for Law Enforcement Integrity (ACLEI) seeks to address. 
 
Paragraph 2.99 states “ACLEI…..had provided Mr Quaedvlieg an opportunity to 
comment on ACLEI's findings, which he did”. This statement is incorrect; ACLEI has 
not made any findings in the matter being referenced, and has not provided 
Mr Quaedvlieg an opportunity to comment on any findings. 
 
Footnote 131 refers to page 12 of the Committee Hansard of 10 May 2018. Here I 
advise the Committee that I have not been involved in any process which provided 
Mr Quaevdlieg the opportunity to provide comment on any findings. That process 
was undertaken by the Secretary of the Department of Prime Minister and Cabinet, 
and was entirely separate from any findings ACLEI may make in a final report. 
 
Please consider this letter as correcting the record. 

Yours sincerely 

Michael Griffin AM 
Integrity Commissioner 
 

 




